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Inquiry into the scrutiny of subordinate legislation and delegated powers
Background

1. The Assembly’s Subordinate Legislation Committee is conducting an inquiry into the scrutiny of subordinate legislation and delegated
powers. Dr Dai Lloyd, the chair of that Committee has written to Chairs of Scrutiny Committees asking them to consider key questions
relating to the scrutiny of statutory instruments and delegated powers in UK Bills and Assembly Measures in the Assembly. A copy of
the letter and questions is attached at Annex A.

Recommendation

2. That Members consider the Subordinate Legislation Committee’s inquiry into the scrutiny of subordinate legislation and delegated
powers and agree a response.
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